
SOUTH ELGIN & COUNTRYSIDE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT            
Headquarters Station 21 1090 W. Spring Street, South Elgin, IL 60177 847-741-2141 

 
  

 
 

Request for a Fire Sign  
 
 

A fire sign visible from the street and in good physical condition is required by the South 
Elgin Fire District to ensure that we can find your house in the event of a fire or EMS 
emergency.  The South Elgin Fire District provides a replacement sign free of charge to 
District residents who have a sign that is missing, damaged, or hard to read. 

 
Signs can be obtained by any of the following options:   

 
➢ Call Fire Station 21 at 847-741-2141; the office staff or Battalion Chief will take your 

information   
 

➢ Fill out the contact information below and email it to our fire signs department at 
FireSigns@SouthElginFire.com  

 
➢ Mail this request form to Station 21 at the address above; send with attention to 

“Fire Signs”  
 

Fire signs are ordered from an outside vendor. Once an order is placed it usually takes 
approximately three weeks for it to be manufactured and delivered to our station. The area 
at your residence where the sign will be posted will need to be JULIE’d if the post is being 
replaced.  
 
The District does their best to get your sign replaced as soon as we possibly can and thank 
you for your patience with this process.  Any questions on this process can be answered by 
calling Station 21 at 847-741-2141 or by e-mailing FireSigns@SouthElginFire.com. 

 
 
 
Name:    ____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Email Address: ______________________________________________________________________  
 
Phone Number: _____________________________________________________________________  
 
Reason for new sign: _________________________________________________________________ 
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